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_ I write in reply to your letter of
9th January 1980 to confirm that The Queen
would be very glad for the Prime Minister's
Audience on Tuesday <5th March to be changed
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to Wednesday <6th March at 6.30 p.m. in order
that the Prime Minister may attend the
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Enthronement of the new Archbishop of
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Canterbury.
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C. Whitmore, Esq.







29 January 1880

I explained to you on the telephone this
morning that now that the Prime Minister is
going to attend the enthronement of the new
Archbishop of Canterbury on Tuesday 25 March,
she might not be back in London in time for the
Audience planned for that evening. She would,
however, be able to be present for an Audience
the following evening, Wednesday 26 March, and
you kindly agreed to ask The Queen whether she
would be ready to change the time of the
Audience in this way.

The Right Honourable
Sir Philip Moore, KCB KCVO CM G




10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary
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